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PETOSKEY MIDDLE  SCHOOL

Wednesday

Monday May 13th, 2024

Daily Announcements

Tuesday

Weekly Focus Topic: Voice - Lead by Example

Chicken Fajita
WG Tortilla

Shell

A Sports Physical Clinic will take place
on Monday, June 3 from 5:00 - 7:00
pm in the Petoskey High School Main

Gym. Cost is $10. An adult must
accompany all Middle School aged

students. 

Looking to DIVE into Geeks, Gears and Gadgets
Robotics for the 24-25 season? 
Your time is now!! applications have been sent to those
who have requested one. 
Applications are due by next Friday 5/17. 

WG Pancakes
w/ Syrup

Salisbury
Steak w/

Beef Gravy

Tater-Tot
Casserole

Nacho Meat
Tortilla Chips

WG Chicken
Sticks
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Any students interested in Michigan Tech

University's Summer Youth Camp "Pathway

Program" may apply at mtu.edu/syp/go.  

See Mr. Brey for a program brochure with

more detailed information.

8th-grade girls interested in playing basketball next
year, please join Coach Carlson and Coach Sysko in
the auditorium for an informational meeting during
lunch on Friday 5/10 (around 1:00). See you then!

(PMS Help for Young Anglers; Strategies &

Hints for Fishing). 

Our next meeting will be after school on
Wednesday, May 22nd from 3:15 to 4:00 in Mr.
Swidorski’s classroom (#125).  We will be target
casting with fly rods.

Youth Advisory Committee Application

http://mtu.edu/syp/go
https://www.phsacf.org/our-impact/youth-advisory-committee/join-our-youth-advisory-committee/2024-youth-advisory-committee-application


Click Here for CharEm ISD CTE
Summer Camp Classes Info!

Online registration for all camps opens
April 15, 2024 at 9:00am. Registration
closes on May 10, 2024. Slots fill quickly.

Mrs. Norton has Mother’s Day coloring sheets
in the library. Swing by to grab one!

Any 6th & 7th grader interested in
attending Petoskey Basketball
Camp this summer, there are

flyers available in the main office.

The New Coloring Contest has started.
Grab your coloring sheet from Mrs. Norton.
Thank you!

Middle Schoolers!
It’s important to remember that you must be
out of the building by 3:30 everyday unless
you are involved in a club, activity, in study lab
or working directly with a teacher.
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